
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday 30 June 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Our Broadoak Academy Big Summer of Fun 2021 is running from 23rd-27th August and will 

offer our young people and our wider community opportunities to learn, play and make new 

friends this summer. 

 

Our Big Summer of Fun will include: 

• Broadoak, Hans Price and Winterstoke Hundred staff delivering enrichment and 

reading sessions.  

• Bristol Bears rugby club sessions  

• Dark Angels dance academy sessions  

• Fencing and climbing 

 

What is the Cabot Learning Federation Big Summer of Fun? 

 

The project is supported by the Government’s significant additional funding to support student 

transition from Year 6 to Year 7 – and across the Cabot Learning Federation, our schools are 

aiming to support as many children, across all age groups, as we can. 

 

Department for Education (DfE) research estimates that the impact of the pandemic on 

learning has been significant. The DfE has also stated that children and young people’s mental 

health suffered during lockdown. 

 

At the Cabot Learning Federation, our strong commitment to our HEART values means that 

we are both determined and well placed to support children in communities who have been 

the most adversely affected by the past year by providing opportunities for them to re-engage, 

play and experience a joy-filled programme of activities this summer. 

 

The Big Summer of Fun at the Cabot Learning Federation will prepare all of our young 

people for success by focusing on five key areas: 

• Providing a broader benefit for families and communities 

• Supporting our most vulnerable children and young people 

• Continuing an open conversation about pupil mental health and wellbeing 

• Improving education engagement 

• Helping Year 6 pupils to transition with social skills, learning and making friends 

  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The first three days (Mon 23rd – Wed 25th) will be held together as a cluster of schools, based 

at Hans Price Academy. During these days all students will have the opportunity to get 

involved in a wide variety of exciting activities, meet new friends and have fun. 

 

The final two days (Thurs 26th-Fri 27th) all students will attend the secondary school that they 

are going to attend in September. At Broadoak this will give the students to participate in a 

number of secondary school taster lessons, meet other students who will be in their tutor group 

and become more familiar with the academy site. 

 

Get involved 

 

If you would like to find out more information about the Big Summer of Fun at Broadoak 

Academy, please contact us on 01934 422000 or email parents@broadoakacademy.clf.uk 

 

If you would like a place for your child, please complete the form below at your earliest 

convenience.   

 

https://forms.office.com/r/6c8Ch1Wuqy 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mr M Tipler 

Assistant Principal 

Broadoak Academy 
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